Connecting You to



Mr. Donal Connell, C.E.O., An Post, General Post Office, Lower O'Connell Street, Dublin 1

20th March 2014

Our Ref: 36165

Re: New Post Office to serve the Lucan area

Dear Mr. Connell,

I refer to your attached letter of 18th December 2013 regarding the provision of an additional Post Office in the Lucan area in which it was envisaged that the new post office should be open around the end of February 2014.

I would be obliged if you would provide an update on the provision of this new post office.

Yours sincerely,

Tom Curtin

Administrative Officer

Roads Department